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      ‘We learn to love everyone as Jesus loves us’ 

28th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are now halfway through this half term and I thought I would just check in with 

you all again.  We really do know how hard all this home learning is for so many of 

you, especially those of you who are working from home too.  Please do not put 

pressure on yourselves.  If your child can not complete all the tasks set, do not worry 

– just do what you can.  We are duty bound to provide 3 hours work for Key Stage 1 

and 4 hours for Key Stage 2 however we know that everybody is in a different 

situation so please just do what you can.  The most important thing is your child’s 

mental health and wellbeing.  So, as much as the weather allows get them outside 

for exercise and other activities e.g., bug hunts, bird watching or treasure hunts. Too 

much screen time is not good for anybody. 

However, if they are able to join the morning or afternoon whole class daily live 

learning session this too will help them as it will be lovely for them to see their 

teacher and all their friends.  This session is only short so hopefully most of you will 

be find it doable! It really will lift their spirits.   

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you are struggling in any way.  We will do our 

best to help you or signpost you to the right person.  Please be patient with us if you 

are having technical difficulties.  We can’t see what you are seeing on your screen if 

you ring for help, so bear with us as we try our best!   

Our school community can get through these trying times together.  Let us all help 

each other the best way that we can. 

Thanks again and stay safe. 

 

Mrs P McGuffie. 
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